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 Friday 8th June 2018 
Dear Parents,  
 

Welcome back to the final half term of the school year. We hope you all had a good half 
term break. 
 
SLACK RANDY – MOUNTAIN BIKE CHALLENGE – SATURDAY 23RD JUNE  
Please read the very important message below from Neil Cruickshank who is co-organiser 
of this year’s fundraising event and pass on to any members of the community who you 
feel could help. 

This is planned for Saturday 23rd June so not long to go now. 
Last year we had 77 riders and raised around £1300 for the school, and best of all, 
it was mainly from people outside of the usual parents and relatives who give so 
generously at many of the other events and fundraisers. Let’s see if we can get 100 
riders and make more valuable funds for the children. 
The problem we have is that we need LOTS of helpers on the day! Last year we 
had around 30 marshals on the course and a bunch of 
organisers/timekeepers/cooks etc at the school. Thanks so much for all your efforts. 
I am appealing to you for your help this year please. If you have any other friends or 
relatives that could also be roped into helping out then please point them to me. 
 
We need: 
•Marshals to stand by gates and junctions to give direction and encouragement 
•Helpers at school - checking people in, serving teas/coffees and food later 
•Bakers to provide energising flapjacks and cakes for the halfway refuel station and 
to sell at the school 
•Riders - please tell anyone you know and send them a copy of the attached flyer. 
 
Please please let me know if you can or can’t help out as soon as you can. There is 
lots for us to do beforehand (taking entries, getting prizes, promoting in the area, 
organising the course etc) but we need as much help as possible on the day to 
make it run smoothly and be fun. Marshals need to be able to meet at school at 
8am for a briefing and position allocation. It should all be over by 3-4pm. You will 
get a lovely feed of chilli and tea/coffee and cake!! 
 
If you want to talk then please try my mobile on 07989 432462 or home number 
01931 715027 Many thanks in advance, Neil 

 



 

 

 

                   

 
Farmers’ Market Sunday 17th June 
Could you help out at the Farmers’ Market to help raise money for the School?  We will be 
selling plants grown by the children as well as baked goods featuring local apple juice from 
the Woodstrover’s farm. Please fill in the form that is with this bulletin and return it to 
school ASAP.  Many thanks. 
 
IMPORTANT HEALTH INFORMATION 
Included with this week’s bulletin is an important document from Cumbria County Council 
regarding measles.  Please take the time to read this. Thank you. 
 
Design a Plate 
Many congratulations to Poppy Cruickshank for her winning design.  This will now be 
made into a plate, which we look forward to seeing. We would also like to congratulate all 
the children for their amazing deigns which will be on display at the Rheged Farmers’ 
Market next Sunday. 
 
Plastic Bottles 
Please could we remind everyone to save any plastic bottles they may have;  Class 1 
need them for a floral project they are working on this half term.  Thanks. 
 
Kwik Cricket 
All students taking part in Kwik Cricket on Monday 11th June after school should have 
received an email and letter from school. Please if you haven’t already return the 
permission slip by Monday. Thank you. 
 
Blessing of Willow Den. 
Our lovely new Willow Den Chapel, beautifully crafted for us by Mr. Corrie, will be blessed 
by Stewart during our special assembly at 1.00pm on Tuesday 12th June. We would be 
delighted to see you if you would like to join us. 
 
Leavers’ Photos 
Children in Year 6 will be having their leavers’ photos taken on Friday 15th at 10.00am.  
Please ensure they come in school uniform that morning.  Many thanks. 
 
 
School Cleaner Required. 
Orian are looking for someone to fill the position of cleaner for our school.  This involves 
11.5 hrs over 5 days.  If you are interested, or know anyone who might be, please call 
Linda Stewart at Orian on 07867000305.  Thank you. 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 



 

 

 

                   

 
 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
  
Monday 11th June   Class 1 Trip to Garden Centre 
Monday 11th June   Kwik Cricket 5pm Temple Sowerby 
Tuesday 19th June   UCC Opening Evening featuring The Big Band 
Wednesday 20th June   Y5 Ullswater CC Science afternoon 
Thursday 21st June    Y6 Leavers Service Carlisle  
Thursday 21st June   Kings Meaburn Cup 
Saturday 23rd June   Slack Randy & Bond Night  
Monday 25th June   Warcop Football/Netball 
Wednesday 27th June   Sponsored Walk  
Monday 2nd July   KS1 Brockhole Trip / KS2 Safe swim  
Wednesday 4th July   Sports Day 
Thursday 5th July   Transition Day 
Friday 6th July   Class 2 Appleby Sports 
Friday 13th July   Y5 Science & Maths Trail – AGS 
Monday 16th July    Prize Day 
Tuesday 17th July    Whole school Chill Factore – Manchester  
 
 
 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
After school club   - Week beginning: 11th June 2018 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Outdoor Games                                        Thursday Film 
  
Action Ants            Bike Club 
                                                                                
Lacrosse 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
     


